
Talbot Family Network 

Service Review Committee 

August 4, 2017 at 2:30pm 

Talbot County Board of Education 

 

 

Reviewers Present:  Holly Ireland, Catherine Poe, Katie Sevon, Anthony Smith, Dale Skinner, Jan Willis 

 

The Service Review Committee met and discussed the proposals received in response to the RFP 

released in June 2017.  Seven proposals were reviewed.   

 For All Seasons 

 Upper Shore Workforce Innovations and Opportunities Office 

 Board of Child Care 

 Parker Consulting, LLC – Support and Connect 

 Life’s Energy Wellness Center, Inc. 

 Foundation of HOPE, Inc. 

 Parker Consulting, LLC – Career Pathways 

An eighth proposal was submitted after the deadline and therefore disqualified.  

After a full discussion, Holly Ireland made the motion to recommend to the Executive Committee that 

the TFN fund the For All Seasons proposal for the Support and Connect Program, and the Upper Shore 

Workforce Innovations and Opportunities Office for the Career Pathways program at the requested 

amounts.  Anthony Smith seconded the motion and the motion passed unanimously. It was also 

mentioned that a few of the submissions had great potential for future projects and that should be 

reflected in their notification letters.  

 


